
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO.4 – THANKING COMMISSIONERS 
 

 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Wesley Harcourt 
 
 (ii) Councillor Larry Culhane 
 
 
This Council thanks all those that have given or are giving their time, expertise and 
wisdom as part of the many independent policy commissions that have been run by 
residents since 22nd May 2014. Those commissions include: 

 The Airport Expansion Commission 

 The Air Quality Commission 

 The Biodiversity Commission 

 The Business Commission 

 The Disabled People’s Commission 

 The Older People’s Commission 

 The Poverty and Worklessness Commission 

 The Residents’ Commission on Council Housing  

 The Residents Hammersmith Town Centre Working Party 

 The Rough Sleeping Commission 

 The Town Hall Commission 
 
The Council recognises that this work, undertaken by residents, has been an 
important part of the administration’s aim of seeking new ways of working with 
residents rather than doing things to them and that all the commissions have 
achieved significant and positive change that will continue to deliver benefits for the 
borough long into the future. 


